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Ed Mazer

From: Ed <bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 5:20 PM

To: bodmazer@rosedalemhoa.com

Subject: What's Happening in Rosedale  6/3/25

   

  

 

What's Happening in Rosedale 

 

June 3, 2025 

  

  

Progress on the 44th Avenue Extension 
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Construction Notice 

Partial lane closures remain in effect on northbound and southbound I-75 to 

accommodate painting of the new bridge over I-75. This work and associated 

lane closures will be in effect during daytime and nighttime hours.   
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Extensive paving and striping operations are underway in and around the 

intersection of 44th Avenue East and Ridge Lake Circle (north entrance to The 

Ridge at Crossing Creek community).  

  

  

  

Warning to Keep and Eye Out for Wild Animales 

I received the following email several days ago: 

  

I wanted to get the word that Mike Spellman saw two Florida Panthers walking 

along the pool cage behind our homes on 53rd Dr. east about two weeks ago. 

His cameras picked them up about 2:30 in the morning. 

  

Saturday night I was returning homeat 11 o’clock and I saw about a 5 foot 

gator walking along 88th and 52nd. I’ve been in here for 10 years and I have 

never seen this, but I’m usually not out at that time of night.  

  

I don’t want to scare anybody, but I think we should all have an awareness that 

we’re living with these animals in our community so people stay safe. 
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Rosedale Master Homeowners Association 

9738 51st Ter E 

Bradenton, FL 34211-3756 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 


